
Fellow Zone 2 Officials, 
 
If you are planning to submit a request for BGC reimbursement with Zone 2, please read the following: 
 
Pacific Swimming requires that you submit a receipt with this request. You need to forward any one of 
the following documents to serve as receipt and that you passed the BGC.  Please include your Team 
affiliation with your request. 
 

 USA-Swimming Payment Receipt from IntelliCorp 

 email from USA-Swimming acknowledging that you passed the BGC 

Sorry for the inconvenience, it is part of the fiscal process for Pacific Swimming. 
 
USA-Swimming is still working on the fee for BGC renewals. You may be charged a fee of $38.00 or 
$18.00. Issue is still being resolved by USA-Swimming. 
 
Thanks you, 
 
Leo Lin 
 
LLin@Pacswim.org 
August 4, 2024 
 
 


